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Dates for your Diary 

KS1 Sports Club 

Mondays 

 

KS2 Sports Club 

Wednesday  

 

Eid Celebration Day 

Wednesday 2nd April 

 

Easter Egg Competition Celebration 

Assembly 

Friday 4th April 

 

School closes for Easter Holidays 

Friday 4th April  2.15pm 

Reopens Tuesday 22nd April 

 

Message from Miss Mirza 

 

As we reach the end of the penultimate week of this term, 

I would like to take a moment to celebrate the learning 

that has taken place. Each and every pupil in school has 

continued to move from strength to strength and should 

be proud of their achievements.  

 

It has been great to see so many Easter Egg entries coming 

into school this week. Next Friday is our big Easter Egg 

assembly, one of my favourite moments of the school year. 

I cannot wait to see all the entries displayed in the hall and 

to find out who has won! 

 

I would like to say Eid Mubarak to those families who are 

celebrating in the coming days. I hope you have a 

wonderful time with families and friends and I look 

forward to our school celebrations on Wednesday.  

 

Miss Mirza  

Headteacher: Miss N Mirza ● 01772 795586 ●  

www.deepdalecommunityprimary.co.uk ● parents@deepdale.lancs.sch.uk  ● 

@DeepdalePrimary ● 



So Far This Year  

1st— Dolphins 98.8%                     

2nd — Rockets/stars/Oaks 95.6%            

3rd— Robots 95.4% 

Leave in Term Time 

Please remember that school are unable to authorise holidays or any other 

leave during term time.  The law requires children to be at school as much as 

possible. Please try to ensure that any visits abroad are made during the 

school holidays, being absent from school during term time may result in 

Lancashire County Council issuing fines or initiating prosecutions.  

This Week 

1st— Lions 99%                    

2nd –Robots 98.8% 

3rd– Bumblebees 98.3% 

 

Behaviour at Deepdale 

Did you know each class has  

their own reward system? 

 

Ask you child to explain how  

they can earn the rewards!  

MEDICINES IN SCHOOLS  

Just a timely reminder that school 

cannot administer any medicines that 

have not been prescribed by a Doctor.  

A Permission to administer form 

needs to be completed. Please do not 

send any medicines in with your child 

in their bags, as this is a health and 

safety issue.  

Did your child arrive in school on 
time today? 

 

Being late can mean vital work is 
missed and disrupts the lesson 

for all the children in class. 

 

School starts at 8.45am. Please 
bring your child to school on 

time. 














